
Vote
"YES"
for early
voting!

Connecticut is 1 of only 4
states in the country
without in-person early
voting.

Vote "YES" on the early
voting ballot question
on November 8.

RISE
ACLU of Connecticut PAC

Paid for by the ACLU of Connecticut Rise PAC. These
messages were made independent of any
candidate/political party. Additional information regarding
the ACLU of Connecticut Rise PAC can be found on the
SEEC website. Top contributors: ACLU of Connecticut, Inc.
and the American Civil Liberties Union, Inc. 
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Vote "YES" for early voting, Connecticut!

Connecticut is 1 of only 4 states in the country without in-person early voting.

Vote "YES" on the early voting ballot question
on November 8.
Paid for by the ACLU of Connecticut Rise PAC. These messages were made independent of
any candidate/political party. Additional information regarding the ACLU of Connecticut
Rise PAC can be found on the SEEC website. Top contributors: ACLU of Connecticut, Inc. and
the American Civil Liberties Union, Inc. 

RISE
ACLU of Connecticut PAC

When Connecticut voters cast their ballots on November 8, we will see a question:

"Shall the Constitution of the State be amended to permit the General
Assembly to provide for early voting?"


